
Comment Letter for File Number S7-08-22 Short Position and Short Activity Reporting by 

Institutional Investment Managers 

 

To the SEC,  

As an investor, I support short position and short activity reporting by all. Reporting short 

positions and short activity should not be voluntary, it should be required and should be 

done daily.  

I support this rule to be enforced immediately. 

Sincerely,  

Emmanuel Ibus 


